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Notification for Polling: Vice Chairman Seat 

 

This is to inform all elected Executive Committee members that the polling for the 

Vice Chairman seat will be held on Saturday, 28th September 2024, at 2:00 PM. 

Polling will take place simultaneously at all designated polling stations. 

To ensure a smooth and convenient electoral process, Executive Committee 

members are permitted to cast their votes at the nearest polling station. 

All members are requested to participate in the polling process accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

     
Saeed Khan 

Election Commission 

 


